
THE CORPORATION OF THE  
TOWN OF MATTAWA 

 
2022 MUNICIPAL ELECTIONS 

 
The Town of Mattawa is now accepting applications for workers 
for the 2022 Municipal Elections.  Advanced Voting will be held 
on Saturday, October 1st, 2022 and Wednesday, October 12th, 
2022.  Election Day is Monday, October 24th, 2022. 
 

We will need individuals for the following positions: 
 

DEPUTY RETURNING OFFICERS 
ELECTIONS OFFICIALS 

ACCESSIBILITY ASSISTANTS 
GREETERS TO VERIFY IDENTITY AND RESIDENCY OF ELECTORS 

 
Application forms are available at the Municipal Office, 160 
Water Street or on the Municipal Website www.mattawa.ca and 
will be accepted on or before 3:00 p.m. Friday, August 26th, 2022.  
E-mail applications will be accepted and can be forwarded to 
amy.honen@mattawa.ca. 
 
We wish to thank all applicants for their interest. Only those 
applicants selected will be contacted. 
 
Information provided is collected under the Municipal Freedom 
of Information & Protection of Personal Privacy Act. 
 
The Town of Mattawa is committed to maintaining accessible 
hiring and recruitment practices including providing reasonable 
accommodations in all parts of the hiring process for persons 
identifying as having a disability. 
 
 

Amy Leclerc 
Clerk/Revenue Services Clerk 

160 Water St, P.O. Box 390 
Mattawa ON P0H 1V0 

Ph: 705-744-5611 
www.mattawa.ca  
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